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Communications 2022-NR43 

For Immediate Release 

Nunavut Homeowner Fuel Rebate offered again in 2024 
 

Iqaluit, Nunavut (December 5, 2023) – The Government of Nunavut will offer the 

Nunavut Homeowner Fuel Rebate again in 2024. 

The rebate provides a $1,000 non-taxable lump-sum payment to Nunavut residents who 

own their home to help with heating costs. 

“The Nunavut Homeowner Fuel Rebate was launched in 2023 to help Nunavut 

homeowners with higher costs of heating their homes due to inflation and federal 

carbon tax increases. We are offering this rebate again in 2024 to continue supporting 

homeowners,” said Minister of Finance Lorne Kusugak. 

Applications for the 2024 rebate are available as of December 1. Homeowners can also 

still apply for the current 2023 rebate until December 31, 2023, if they have not yet 

received it. 

Information on how to apply for the Nunavut Homeowner Fuel Rebate is available on 

the Department of Finance’s website: www.gov.nu.ca/finance.  

For more information, contact the Department of Finance at homefuelrebate@gov.nu.ca 

or call toll-free at 1-800-316-3324, or refer to the Frequently Asked Questions attached. 

### 

Media Contact:  

Hillary Casey 
Director, Corporate Policy 
Department of Finance 
867-975-6818 (for media use only) 
financecoms@gov.nu.ca (for media use only) 

**NOTE – For all questions about applying for the Homeowner Fuel Rebate, email 
homefuelrebate@gov.nu.ca or call 1-800-316-3324** 

http://www.gov.nu.ca/finance
mailto:homefuelrebate@gov.nu.ca
mailto:financecoms@gov.nu.ca
mailto:homefuelrebate@gov.nu.ca

